
From:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS)
To:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS);  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS); . (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS)
Subject: RE: 6/19-6/23/17
Date: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 10:04:14 AM

 
Hello everyone,
 
I did not receive this email either.
However, I spoke with  last Wednesday 6/21 and she asked that I continue to email the SEIU as I
have been doing all along.
During this conversation  also requested I try my best to keep to Tuesdays & Thursdays.
(whereas before the SEIU I could contract on any day which was SO nice!)
I explained that keeping to Tuesdays & Thursdays was sometimes difficult because of office staffing
issues: (contract countersigners & Front desk coverage) and that we also have competition with APS
and Financial for reserving the one room we have for contracting.
She was pretty understanding J
 
I’m confused… so now we don’t have to email SEIU about IP’s who contract on days other than the
one’s we were made to choose?
LOL, I’m probably missing something here
 
-
 
 

From:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 9:27 AM
To:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) @dshs.wa.gov>; DSHS/ALTSA/HCS)

@dshs.wa.gov>;  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) @dshs.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: 6/19-6/23/17
 
No, I didn’t receive this. But I am sooooo glad. I thought that is wasn’t a good idea anyway. They
asked for a lot of info on these IPs.  I just didn’t feel good about that. And every 1 out of 10 IP’s I
contract say they are “anti-Union” (when I just mention that they have a union book in their training
folder).
 
So, I felt bad to have to send their profile information anyway even though they expressed how
much they hate Unions. I am so glad that I don’t have to do this anymore.
 

From:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 9:17 AM
To:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) < @dshs.wa.gov>; . (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS)
< @dshs.wa.gov>;  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) @dshs.wa.gov>
Cc:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) < @dshs.wa.gov>
Subject: FW: 6/19-6/23/17
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Hello!
 
So I have been continuing to email SEIU every week when I contract off schedule, I got the below
response this morning.  Have you received anything from the Union in regards to not emailing as
they had previously requested?
 

  /  CUSTOMER SERVICE SPECIALIST & IP CONTRACTING COORDINATOR /  Home & Community Services
Aging and Long-Term Support Administration
Washington State Department of Social and Health Services
360-   /  @dshs.wa.gov

Transforming Lives
 

From: IPOrientation [mailto:IPOrientation@seiu775.org] 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 5:08 PM
To:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) @dshs.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: 6/19-6/23/17
 
Hi Hope,
 
Happy Friday!
 
My supervisor has sent out a communication to all offices earlier this month of our policy changes
but I wanted to make sure to update you. We are no longer requiring offices to send information of
IP’s contacted outside the regular schedule to protect the privacy of our membership.
 
I appreciate your understanding,
 
Thank you!
 
Lucy Vazquez- Martinez
Homecare Team Coordinator
SEIU 775
c. 425-319-0242
 

From:  (DSHS/ALTSA/HCS) [mailto: @dshs.wa.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 4:00 PM
To: IPOrientation <IPOrientation@seiu775.org>
Subject: 6/19-6/23/17
 
Hello SEIU!
 
The following signed their contracts outside of my normal contracting schedule, however they did
meet with your representative on a contract day.
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